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MR. ANDREI CUCU, LUKOIL REGIONAL MANAGER, MEETING WITH THE
PRESIDENT MR. STEVO PENDAROVSKI

Andrei Cucu, LUKOIL Makedonija General manager, met with the President Stevo
Pendarovski.

At the meeting, A. Cucu handed over to S. Pendarovski a congratulation letter for
his election as a President of the Republic of North Macedonia sent by the President
of PJSC LUKOIL Vagit Alekperov, and they also discussed the future stable
development of the energy market of the country.


